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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

‘Non-Uniform Days’ for the week commencing 24th July 2023 

To enable parents and carers to donate their unwanted uniform without having to worry about what your child will 

wear for the last week, we will declare the final week of term as non-uniform days. Year 6 to wear their uniform for 

the Y6 leavers day on Monday 24th July please. 

Your child can attend school in their own clothes on Monday and Tuesday suitable for school and PE (NO crop tops/ 

strappy tops). Please send your child in sensible shoes or trainers. 

    

Pre-Loved uniform 

Parents and carers will have the opportunity to get some pre-loved uniform on Tuesday 25th July 2023 at 2pm in the 

school hall. There will also be another opportunity to collect pre-loved uniform shop on Tuesday 5th September 2023 

at 3pm for any last minute needs. 

THERE IS NO CHARGE FOR UNIFORM AT ALL. 

 

To make it a success, we ask that parents and carers follow the guidelines below in respect of donating items: 

 

• All donated uniform be brought into school on Monday 24th July, so that it can be sorted into different 

items and different sizes. 

• Please wash your donated uniform items.  We may not accept it if not clean. 

• All name tags should be removed (without cutting clothes). 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting our drive to share pre-loved uniform with our families. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P Scott 

 

Mrs Patricia Scott  

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 


